



STEERING GROUP MEETING/OPEN FORUM

Meeting Minutes – 13th October 2021

Held using Zoom 7.30pm

Attendance:

Russell Aston - Chairman and MPC Councillor	Alistair Borland
David Illingworth – Vice Chairman	Alan Plom
Phil Allen – MPC Councillor	Claire - telephone access. Wouldn't identify themselves

Apologies:

Sarah Michael

Silsoe Road

PA asked that comments be fed back so they could be consolidated with those of MPC

Previous Meeting – 29th September 2021

PA raised the MV comments and wanted a more definitive statement. RA thought the existing comments enough and others noted they weren't MV members so weren't familiar enough with the comments to comment.

Subject to two amendments re names, minutes and actions were agreed - See list.

Website

It was noted that there were minutes to go on the website.

Village Communication

DI had circulated latest magazine copy. Comments welcome

Regulation 14

- LGS - RA still needed to complete and circulate the tracker showing responses
- Statutory responses. Whether there were certain statutory responses that were necessary was discussed. AP who had been working through the consultation process noted the responses received were inline with other plans.
- Village responses - Formal. DI and SM to take forward. RA to prepare the documents. RA to take work as able to after the operation.
- Village responses – Informal emails.

Plan

Resourcing - RA noted the team is spread very thin and advised he was asking for help and had approached a former member. Other suggestions welcome. PA offered to take the CBC response.

Basic Conditions Statement,

AB was doing the basic conditions and related matters, and advised he had spent 16+ hours on this so far and flagged there was still work to do. After discussion it was agreed that should it be considered efficient to do so, given AB is already somewhat through the tasks, AB should speak with Alison about her taking two aspects forward. AB to speak with Alison as necessary.

Consultation Statement

AP was taking forward the consultation statement and would see this through

AOB

Meetings

Next in two weeks 27th October.

Actions

Date	Action	Who	Update
29 July	Ongoing Village Communication <ul style="list-style-type: none">• MPC Update – RA• Parish magazine – DI.• Parish notice boards. DI via John Coyle.• Maulden Voice and Alternative Maulden – AP• Website – RB	RB, DI, SB, RA	Ongoing 4 Nov – AP to take over from SB 18 Nov – AP, Post made <u>Ongoing</u>
17/3	Views of the church – RA asked to follow up with Councillor Paul Duckett	RA	31 Mar – RA had sent email and Paul Duckett was investigating. Apr – June Response awaited
28/4	Foreword – RA to consider this	RA	
13/10	Complete and circulate LGS tracker	RA	
13/10	Minutes to go on website	RB	